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LAMA President's Program to focus on networked information issues

"Managing in Cyberspace: Administrative Issues for a Networked

Information Environment" is the topic of the Library Administration and

Management Association (LAMA) President's Program to be presented on Sunday,

June 27, from 2 to 4 p.m., during the American Library Association (ALA)

Annual Conference in New Orleans.

LAMA President James G. Neal said the program will examine the expanding

and diverse resources accessible through local, state, national and

international networks and the complex policy and procedural issues library

and information managers must address as a consequence of network development

and use.

Presenters will include: Clifford Lynch, director of library automation,

University of California, Oakland; Paul Evan Peters, executive director,

Coalition for Networked Information, Washington, D.C.; Sheila Creth,

university librarian, University of Iowa, Iowa City, and Frederick

Weingarten, executive director, Computing Research Association, Washington,

D.C.

The program will be preceded by the presentation of division awards and

the Hugh C. Atkinson Memorial Award. A reception will immediately follow the

program.

For more information, contact Rod MacNeil, TMF, Inc., 707 State Road,

Princeton, N.J.  08540. Telephone: 609-921-2001.

LAMA is a division of the American Library Association.
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